
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 3/10/2011 10:14:11 AM
To: 'psp@cpuc.ca.gov' (psp@cpuc.ca.gov); 'klk@cpuc.ca.gov' (klk@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: GTS Rate Case PD 

Paul and Ken,

Are we still expecting a PD on the Gas Transmission and Storage Rate case by March
14?

Please let me know.

Thank you!!!

Jennifer

SB GT&S 0018478
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